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Psalm 16:8

I have set the Lord

always before me.

Because he is at my

right hand, I will not

be shaken.
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Child Sponsorship
Whilst in Uganda in 2015
we were asked to visit a
homeless woman called
Scovia who was struggling
to care for her twin baby
girls. Both babies required
immediate medical
attention and the next day
we had found her a small
clean place to live. Scovia
has been amazing over the
past seven years and has used every opportunity to
work hard and bring up her baby daughters. Her
sponsor has been faithful in providing monthly
support and more recently another donor agreed
to build for Scovia and the girls a small house of
their own. This family are now happily living in their
new home and are just one example of how
sponsorship can work.

Gifts & letters for Sponsored Children
We are hoping to return to Uganda in November
and every sponsor will have the opportunity to
send a letter and small gift to their sponsored child.
We will let you know when to prepare these items.

News
Vocational Students – Five more students have
successfully graduated from their chosen Vocational
Course and have written their final letter to their
sponsor expressing their sincere thanks for giving
them the opportunity to receive education and
Vocational skills.

Building Projects – It’s hard to imagine not having
a toilet at home but this is the reality for many of the
poorest people in Uganda. We thank God that we
have been able to build a latrine for an elderly

widow who is caring
for several orphaned
children, her old
latrine had
collapsed. This
provision of proper
sanitation will
promote their
health and reduce
infections as families

without latrines are often forced to use the
surrounding land. This can cause contamination of
their environment, their food chain and water
source increasing risk of infection to themselves and
their neighbours.

Thank you again for your ongoing support and
prayers, we are very aware that food and fuel
prices are also rising here at home and really
appreciate everything you do for the children
in Uganda.
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